Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

September 18, 2015
Present: Ann Kelly (AK), Margaret Walker (MW), Betty Smith (BAS), Lorna Patey (LP), Alice Gilchrist (AG), Gail Tobbe, (GT), Norma Heroux (NH), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian
Guest: Pat Vaillancourt
Recorder:   Margaret J. Walker, Secretary

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Minutes August 11, 2015

Treasurer’s report
Director’s report

Expenditure report

Old Business: 

Budget

Comfortable chairs

5-year plan
Lawn

Payment option

Staff schedule

Water damage

New Business:

Crystal Rock

Donations

Facebook stats

Facilities update

Friends petty cash receipt log

Maker Play Toys

Museum of Fine Arts

1,000 Book Club

Sign

Trustee orientation session

Trustee term limits

Volunteer gifts

Zentangel


	10:20am. 
Motion GT/ 2nd AK accepted at corrected

Accepted as written.

Impressive activities for the summer. DB reports a very busy summer. See attached report June-October data. 
DB reviewed the funding in the electric and heating oil lines established by the BOS. DB discussed our history of letting the BOS know that we have been deficient for several years and have been notifying them at budget planning meetings.
Other line items reviewed and discussed.

Motion BAS, 2nd MW to purchase another patron computer to replace older computer. Unanimous. 

DB will have copies of budget for the BOS meeting scheduled 9/22/15.

DB suggests a seating area at the base area of the downstairs landing area.

DB has available at library. DB will share with the Friends at their 9/28/15 meeting.

Reviewed and discussed.
BAS is working with Town Treasurer.

Reviewed and discussed. Regular schedule is current.

DB will pursue an estimate with Matt Osborne for cement repair, front door.

Friends purchase coffee through Crystal Rock. DB suggests we change from Monadnock to Crystal Rock. Motion BAS, 2nd MW to switch to Crystal Rock and purchase their recommended cooler. Unanimous.
Reviewed and discussed.

Reviewed and discussed the summer statistics. 

BAS reports the front door and windows were discussed at the last meeting. Parking lot patching and resurfacing brought forward. Committee believes this is a highway department responsibility. BAS will discuss with Joe Gunter, Town Administrator. 
Friends are interested in developing a process. We will invite them to our next meeting to discuss.

State Library kits have been established and are rotating them to libraries. Reviewed and discussed local library activities. DB has signed up for monthly kits to evaluate patron interest.
Pass we do with Nottingham and Deerfield. DB states this our most popular pass. 

Diane has been working with the school. We will start the 1,000 Book Club early November.
Reviewed and discussed signage

GT is attending.

State laws does not establish limits.

OPEN HOUSE 9/19/15 reviewed and discussed.
BAS suggested this activity. Diane will lead a program.
	No action
No action
Compliments to the staff
DB to facilitate purchase of new patron replacement computer.


	 Adjournment


	
	Adjourned at 1:10 pm

	 Next meetings scheduled for: 
Breakfast with staff: September 19th before the OPEN at 9am
OPEN HOUSE: September 19, 2015 at 10-1pm.
Board of Selectman Meeting: September 22, 2015


	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary


